
All Orange Decaled Students 
 

 
As we enter the Fall Quarter, several changes to campus Parking will be implemented. 

For those of you who are residents of The New Commons and have paid for reserve parking, 
there will be reserved spaces in The New Commons parking lot. Reserved spaces will be lined in 
orange. Individual spaces are not assigned; you may park in any space that has orange lines.  

 
Effective Fall Quarter (October 1, 2018), all current students who were residents of The 

Old Commons that have an Orange Decal that did not move into The New Commons, and 
moved off campus, must go to Campus Safety and exchange the Orange Decal (Commons 
parking lots) for a Green Decal. 

 
Residents of The New Commons who have paid for reserved parking will be issued a 

new decal identifying them as New Commons reserved parking residents. Those who do not 
have a reserve parking decal will be issued a Blue Decal and be required to park at the off-
campus parking lot at Studio Movie Grill. You will be subject to the Life University parking rules 
and regulations (no overnight parking on campus) and be appropriately ticketed and barnacled 
beginning with the new Quarter. You may park your car on campus, other than in reserved New 
Commons parking spaces, from Friday at 6:00 p.m. until Sunday at 11:00 p.m. 

 
Thank you for complying with our campus parking rules and regulations to help manage 

parking for all of the constituents of LIFE’s campus. 
 

If you have questions email Parking@LIFE.edu and we will respond as quickly as we can. 
 


